2014-2015
WEST POTOMAC BAND PATRONS ORGANIZATION (WPBPO)

Marching & Concert Band Program & Payments

Dear Wolverine Band Community

As a fellow parent, I am sure you are as proud as I am that our program earned the notable “Virginia
Honor Band™ status in 2014, This distinction is given only bands with the highest performance standards
in both concert and marching bands. We are looking forward to a very exciting and successful 2014-15
year. If you haven’t already heard it from your students (you will very soon) this year’s show - The Future
is Now - promises fo deliver! Our West Potomac Marching Band will be joined by the WPHS Dance
Team - that’s over 200 performers - for an experience we’ll all remember,

Our program requires not only your dollars, but the help of each and every parent to volunteer in some
way. Our volunteer fundraising efforts raised over $33,000 last year. Without fundraising and
contributions from Fairfax County our participation cost would be well over $700 per student. At $300
per year the WPBPO provides a great value for one of the County’s largest and best marching programs.
With that in mind.....thanks in advance for your suppont;

Marching Band Booster Payment*®; $140 - due now

Marching Band Consumable Fee**: $140  due by August 11"
Concert Band Consumable Fee**: $20  due by November 1*
Total Cost for Marching/Concert Band: $300

Fall Color Guard only Payment™***; $280  due by August 11"

" * Note: You may pay by check made out to West Potomac High School Band\(please put vounr child’s name in the
memo section) and deposit it in the blue box in the band room-or you-may pay online at

www,wolverineband.com (service fee applies for online payment).
** Note: Consumable Fees are your mandatory FCPS co-curricular fees for participating in marching band and

concert band,
**+ Note: Cost for students participating in fall color guard who are not enrolled in a band class, <~

Regards.

StevE-PrcsidEnt WPBPO
presidentt@wolverineband.com
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